Sandfoss, Kristina

B e e e e R
From: Noga, Vaughn

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 9:04 AM

To: Showman, John

Subject: Re: Warning: Sludge in the 2501 WJCN corner water fountain

I am meeting with GSA. We don't know at this time whether or not it is a quick fix. | will send you a note once | meet
with GSA

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 14, 2017, at 9:02 AM, Showman, John <Showman.John@epa.gov> wrote:

??
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Flynn, Mike" <Flynn.Mike @epa.gov>

Date: December 14, 2017 at 8:58:31 AM EST

To: "Showman, John" <Showman.John@epa.gov>

Cc: "Jackson, Ryan" <jackson.ryan@epa.gov>, "Vizian, Donna" <Vizian.Donna@epa.gov>
Subject: Re: Warning: Sludge in the 2501 WICN corner water fountain

John, can you get a sense of whether this is a quick fix or something that will take awhile
so we can tell folks what to do

Mike Flynn

Acting Deputy Administrator

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
(202) 564- 4711

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 14, 2017, at 8:51 AM, Showman, John <Showman.John@epa.gov> wrote:

YEs --- Facilities and GSA are working on it now ... It started on the upper
floors and they have to snake each floor.

From: Jackson, Ryan

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 8:38 AM

To: Showman, John <Showman.John@epa.gov>; Flynn, Mike
<Flynn.Mike@epa.gov>; Vizian, Donna <Vizian.Donna@epa.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Warning: Sludge in the 2501 WJCN corner water fountain




Just wanted to ensure that whomever grounds or facilities people knew
there poo in the water fountains.

Ryan Jackson
Chief of Staff
U.S. EPA

(202) 564-6999

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Bolen, Brittany" <bolen.brittany@epa.gov>
Date: December 14, 2017 at 8:34:51 AM EST

To: "Jackson, Ryan" <jackson.ryan@epa.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Warning: Sludge in the 2501 WJCN
corner water fountain

Be glad you're on other side of the building!
Sent from my iPad
Begin forwarded message:

From: "Kime, Robin"
<Kime.Robin@epa.gov>

Date: December 14, 2017 at 8:27:08
AM EST

To: "Dravis, Samantha"
<dravis.samantha@epa.gov>, "Bolen,
Brittany" <bolen.brittany@epa.gov>,
"Lovell, Will (William)"
<lovell.william@epa.gov>, "Letendre,
Daisy" <letendre.daisy@epa.gov>,
"Inge, Carolyn"
<Inge.Carolyn@epa.gov>, "lrving,
Verna" <lrving.Verna@epa.gov>,
"Feeley, Drew (Robert)"
<Feeley.Drew@epa.gov>, "Nickerson,
William"
<Nickerson.William@epa.gov>,
"Owens, Nicole"
<Owens.Nicole@epa.gov>

Subject: Warning: Sludge in the 2501
WICN corner water fountain

Facilities is aware that there is sewage
overflowing from the water fountains
one every floor of WICN in one

spot- right at the corner near
Samantha’s office near 3500 WICN. The
smell is overwhelming. I’'m encouraging
folks to get out and if they are able,
take their workstations elsewhere. It is
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